The Warrington Township's Veteran Affairs Committee Chairman, Mike Walton, is pleased to announce that they have reviewed and accepted as authentic 39 applications to be added to the Warrington Veteran's Memorial at IPW (Igoe, Porter Wellings) Park located at 3095 Bradley Rd., Chalfont (intersection of Folly and Bradley Roads). These 39 names will be added to the 68 existing names.

The VAC Committee accepted the gracious offer of Rich Kulinski from Kulinski Memorials to engrave the names in honor of the military service of our Warrington veterans at their cost. Therefore, the VAC publicly thanks Mr. Kulinski for his contribution.

Engraving the names on the memorial is an annual event in May. The VAC is now accepting applications for review and acceptance for 2013. Along with the names of veterans being prominently displayed, the memorial also offers the placement of bricks/pavers on site. Anyone interested in purchasing a brick/paver, must make an application to the VAC for review and acceptance.